
Within the next year
CKRWP implemented a pilot project to inject chlorine at Booster Pump Station #1 approximately at midpoint of the distribution 
system.  This allows a lower chlorine level at the treatment plant, thus helping to lower DBP's.  This pilot has been very effective 

in keeping CKRWP  in compliance over the last few years, however heavy rainfall and flooding in June of 2024 contributed to extremely turbid source water 

requiring much higher disinfection rates.  This combination caused CKRWP to exceed the four quarter MCL running average for TTHMs.  CKRWP will  
continue to monitor chlorine levels and utilize the flushing program to minimize DBP production.  
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